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Uvalde CISD and SFE, work 
together to provide our future 
leaders the nutritional fuel to be 
ready to learn and reach their 
highest potential. Thank You to 
the entire Uvalde CISD Team, as 
we work to feed the students we 
love!
Uvalde CISD believes that ALL 
STUDENTSdeserve, fresh and 
delicious meal options to enjoy. 

Norma Luna
Food Service Coordinator
O: (830)591-4913 EXT: 1412
E: Nluna4234@uvaldecisd.net

Mayra Perez
Nutritionist
O: (830)591-4913 EXT:1414
E: Mperez8858@uvaldecisd.net

Richard Castle
Director of Child Nutrition
O: (830)591-4913 EXT:1417
E: Rcastle8192@uvaldecisd.net
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October has been an incredible month for us! 
We’ve hosted a couple events, started a new 
food program, we had National School Lunch 
Week, and to sweeten the deal, we ended 
the month with Halloween!

In the beginning of October we hosted a Roving 
Chef/Farmer’s Market for some kiddos at Dalton 
Elementary. The kiddos were brought into the cafeteria, 
and we showed them how to wash their hands, and then 
geared them up in Chef attire; and introduced them to a 
nice array of different fruits and vegetables. After the had 
the opportunity to experience the new fruits and veggies; 
we showed them how fun and easy it is to make a super 
parfait!
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We launched a brand new program at Dalton 
Elementary. The program is called FFVP (Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetable Program). This program awarded us nearly 
$42,000 to provide ALL the kiddos at Dalton Elementary a 
fresh fruit or vegetable item twice a week. The purpose of 
the program is to introduce new and unique produce 
items to the kiddos and to promote healthy eating! In 
October, we introduced: Gooseberries, Pears, Rainbow 
Carrots, Heirloom Cherry Tomatoes, Jicama, Kiwi, Blood 
Oranges, and Plums. Additionally; the teachers have 
been equipped with a Nutritional Education card for 
each produce item to teach the kids why the fruit or 
vegetable is healthy for them!
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The week of October 14th – 18th was 
National School Lunch Week. The 
theme of the week was Pirates! We 
prepared a special Bone-in Chicken 
Wing lunch for our secondary students, 
and we hosted a Lucky tray event at 
our Elementary schools. The winners of 
the lucky trays were allowed to select 
one free A La Carte Item!
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For Halloween, we offered a 
Halloween Parfait for breakfast with a 
few pieces of candy corn, and a 
Chocolate Dirt Pudding cup with Oreos 
and gummy worms for Lunch! All the 
smiles speak for themselves!



8



9We would so 
appreciate hearing 

from you!
Please contact the 
SFE team today at:  
BestK12Food@sfellc

.org

mailto:BestK12Food@sfellc.org
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